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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Madam President,


My delegation welcomes the delegation of Mongolia to this Session and expresses its appreciation for delivering the national report and the update on the latest situation of human rights in the country.


We commend Mongolia’s efforts in line with the promotion and protection of children’s rights and persons with disabilities, as outlined in the report.

We take note with appreciation government’s efforts to combat human trafficking including by the establishment, in 2017, of a sub council to provide guidance on the prevention and control of human trafficking and to supervise the implementation of the law to combat trafficking in persons; and a police unit to combat human trafficking.

My delegation would like to make the following recommendations to Mongolia for its consideration:

1.
Continue the child health programs with the aim to further reducing child mortality rate; and

2.
Maximize participation of women in decision-making process.

3.     Continue protection and support for the victims of human trafficking 


We wish Mongolia a successful Review.

I thank you.
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